
6th Annual Greater Southwest District  

United Women in Faith Celebration 
 

Saturday, September 28, 2024 

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Washington Heights United Methodist Church 

 153 N. Wood · Battle Creek, MI  49037 

269-968-8773 
 

Registration and refreshments at 9:15 a.m. 
 

“Finding Your Home” 
Our Keynote Speaker is Pastor Monique French of WHUMC.   

Learn how the Church is helping this transitioning neighborhood  

create affordable housing in the Washington Heights area for its residents. 
 

Meet our new District Superintendent, Dean Prentiss! 
 

Cost is $15 per person and includes lunch 
 

Child care is available, please bring a sack lunch for your child 
 

In-gathering of non-perishable food items for 

their food pantry:  caned greens beans/peas, 

instant mashed potatoes, bagged pastas/noodles, 

rice, sugar, or other dry items. 

Memorials 
 

Communion  
 

A time for Singing – Celebrating – Welcoming 

 
 
 



Memorials for United Women in Faith 
 

Church name  ______________________________     City  ___________________ 
 
Women’s names:  
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

2025 UWF Unit Pledge to Missions 
 
Pledge Amount  $_______________ 
 
Unit Name  __________________________________________________________ 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Registration for Annual Meeting Celebration 
 

Name  _____________________________________  Church  _________________ 

Address  _____________________________________________________________ 

Telephone  __________________  Email  __________________________________ 

 

Free childcare provided, please bring a sack lunch.  Child(ren) must be pre-
registered. 
Name(s):  ______________________________________________________________________ 

Age(s):  ________________________________________________________________________ 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Register with Linda Burton-Collier:   
 Phone:  269-793-7340 
 Email:  lindaburtoncollier@gmail.com (enter “District Annual” in subject line) 
 Snail mail:  2574 127th Avenue, Allegan, MI 49010 
 

You may pay at the registration table upon arrival by cash or checks payable to 
GSW UWF.  
 
If you have questions, please call Linda at 269-793-7340 


